
Preschool and Kindergarten Registration for 2023 - 2024

Preschool and Kindergarten Registration for the 2023 - 2024 school year opens on February 16,
2023. Please do not try and go into Final Forms until Thursday, February 16th to ensure you are
registering for the correct school year (2023 - 2024). Registration will be all online. There will
be no paper registration packets.

An account has already been created for you in Final Forms.  You will receive a confirmation
email from Final Forms to go in and confirm your account and complete your 2023 - 2024
registration forms.

If you do not receive the confirmation email from Final Forms due to a change in your email
account since the beginning of this school year, please contact the school that your child will be
attending.  You may also call the school if you have any questions.

Preschool Office 330 426-5306
Elementary Office 330 426-3638

Thank you.


